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SCAM ALERT: VRA ONLINE JOB RECRUITMENT DISCLAIMER 

 

Our attention has been drawn to a notice on social media inviting nurses to 

apply for employment into the Volta River Authority (VRA). 

We wish to advise the general public that the said advertisement is a SCAM 

and should be ignored. 

Please note that vacancies in the Volta River Authority are advertised in the 

national dailies and/or corporate website: www.vra.com 

Persons who ignore this warning and go ahead to deal with the perpetrators 

do so at their own risk.  
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